
Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call Mar. 26, 2003
Attendees:  Martin Sachs, Monica J. Martin, Himagiri Mukkamala
Marty’s plan for the negotiation draft is as follows:  6 people owe work items.  As soon as he receives the work items, he will complete the draft and update the futures document.  The updated draft will be the basis for a future version (i.e. beyond version 1).  The team will then start working on a simplified specification for version 1, as discussed at the San Diego F2F.
He proposed to continue to meet weekly until we have discussed the work items and start on the simplified version. At that point, we will reconsider the call frequency.

Monica and Hima attended today’s BPSS call.  They will ensure that CPPA and negotiation needs are taken into account as work progresses on addressing the open issues in the current BPSS draft.
The call was adjourned at 3:15 PM US Eastern time.

Respectively submitted,

Marty Sachs
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